

D-Group 5 Whyalla Street FYSHWICK ACT 2606

Dear John

I am writing on behalf of the Boundless Board to thank you for your generous contribution to Canberra's first all abilities playground. This Centenary of Canberra project will leave a legacy for all our children as well as those who visit our beautiful city.

The playground is taking shape in Kings Park due to your willingness to give so much time, expertise and materials. Without your support, and that of other generous Canberra businesses like yours, Boundless would still be an aspiration, not a reality.

Boundless will be something to be proud of. It exemplifies quality. Fitting for the prestigious location in the Parliamentary zone in which it is sited. Furthermore, the commitment D-Group has made to Boundless symbolises the community spirit that is the essence of this Project.

Your significant support is acknowledged and greatly appreciated. I look forward to celebrating your involvement with you when we complete our work.

Yours sincerely

Ross Barrett Chairman

2013



